
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
9th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Yr 6 - ‘Bikeability’ 
 
I am pleased to be able to inform you that we are able to offer ‘Cycling 
Proficiency’ training to the children in Year 6. 
 
Your child will be bringing a consent letter home with them tonight. Please 
complete it if they wish to take part and return it to school as soon as possible.  
 
If your child has not brought a form home with them, it is because your child 
has previously completed the training in January of this year, when they were 
in year 5. We are only able to offer it to the children who missed out last time.  
 
The training will take place on Monday 2nd to Friday 6th November 2020. 
 
Your son/ daughter needs to bring their bike and helmet to school during that 
week to enable it to have a safety check. If your child doe ant have a bike or 
helmet please show this on the form as we can ask to loan one from 
Bikeabitity. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Lindsey Corbett 
Associate Principal 
 


